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Dear Parents, 
 
This half term seems to be flying by and I can’t believe we are almost at the end of January.  
To help us think about our Christian values of Courage and Resilience, we listened to the story of Mother Teresa’s life and 
Rev’d Dawn retold the story of Daniel in the Lion’s Den. This morning we celebrated the achievements of many children who 
have also shown such courage this week in their learning.  
 
New Covid Government Guidelines 
The latest guidelines state that there is no longer a requirement for the adults to wear masks in communal areas in schools. 
Although we will maintain the same high standards of cleanliness and hygiene in school, our staff will only wear masks 
through personal choice. I am hoping to resume Team assembly in school after half term but I will keep you informed about 
this.  
 
PTFA 
Thank you for your support with the Bag2School fundraising event this week to raise money for the school. The next PTFA 
meeting is on Wednesday 2nd February at 8pm at The Cock Inn, and we would welcome anyone new parents who would like 
to join us. We will be discussing the purchase of the bushes for the area around the astroturf and along the front of the 
school and planning for a Valentine’s disco. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Ruby was very proud of the two badges she was awarded recently from Beavers, Ellen has achieved her Learn to 
Swim Level 1 and Noah and Alfie were very pleased to have been awarded learn to Swim level 2. 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Ivy, Danielle, Oliver,Harry, Alfie, Noah, 
Elsie-Mae, Max, Mitchell, Edith, Tilly, George, Lenny, Joshua, Sophia, Catherine, Abigail, Esmee, Reggie, Ruby, Sonny, Sonny 
and Poppy. Oliver, Harry, Elsie-Mae, Mitchell, Tilly, and Ruby have achieved their Silver Mathletics award and well done Max 
and Mitchell on achieving your Gold Mathletics award. Our Class Our Top 10 Super-Spellers are Catherine, Sonny, Alfie, 
Pablo, Joshua, Noah, Charlie, Lucy, Mya and Reggie. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have had the courage to work independently. 
Copeland: Mae has shown great courage this week with her writing. She has been choosing to write new words and 
sentences during COOL time. 
Durrington: Noah and Leia have had the courage to work independently and always try hard to complete their work. 
Fitzwalter: Lenny has been working really hard to complete his work independently. He has a positive attitude and has even 
been asking for extra work. 
Quickbury: Hannah has really impressed Mr Downey by attempting all of her challenges before asking for help. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Freya for producing an amazing piece of persuasive writing. 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Finley (10) and Josie (11) who will both be celebrating on February 3rd.  
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Reminder about nut free packed lunches and snacks 
 
Dates  
 
Thursday 10th and 11th February: Year 5 Bikeability 
Friday 11th February: End of first half term. 
Monday 14th Feb-18th: Half term 
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Monday 21st February: Spring half term begins 
Thursday 3rd March: World Book Day (theme to be confirmed) 
Friday 1st April: End of term 
 
Have a good weekend, keep safe. 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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